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       Friday 11
th

 September 

Issue One Featuring Krystal’s art work  

 

This week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
 Adelaide Bea Maya Eddison Warwick Alex B 

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
96% 99% 96% 99% 98% 97% 96% 

 

Christmas Dates 

Monday 27
th

 November 

Advent Art day for the children 

Wednesday 28
th

 November 

‘Green Day’ – children may wear green (even 

if only a token) and bring in loose change to 

raise money for water butts. Any bakers may 

like to bake some cakes to sell too. This is 

being led by the Eco Warrior team with the 

support of Mrs Hobson. 

Wednesday 6
th

 December 

Reception Nativity 9:30 and 5:30 

A separate letter went out about this on the 

17
th

 November. 

Friday 8
th

 December 

Whole School Disco PTA event 

6pm – 8pm 

Wednesday 13
th

 December 

Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity 9:30 and 5:50 

Please see separate letter 

Thursday 14
th

 December 

Year 3-6 Advent Service Practice at 

Princethorpe Chapel 

 

 

Friday 15
th

 December 

Year 3-6 Advent Service at Princethorpe 

6:30. 

 

Everyone is welcome to listen to the children 

sing – it is always a really magical event. 

If you have a child who is singing in the 

Advent service and they have a brother or 

sister in Year R- Year 2 who would like to 

dress up in a costume to help make a Nativity 

scene at the beginning of the service, please 

could you let me know…. 

Attendance this week is 96% 

Homework 

We sent out additional homework to the 

juniors last week in response to some 

requests. Please note that we cannot enforce 

that homework is complete but we will of 

course encourage…the letter that I sent out 

with the homework should have made this 

clear. We hope that this new system will 

satisfy those who request more but also not 

put strains on those families who were happy 

with the previous homework set up.  

 

Head Lice 

We have another case of head lice that we are 

aware of. Please can you check your children 

over the weekend and treat if necessary. 

Thank you. 

 

Alton Castle Deposit 

Deposits of £35 for the Year 6 residential trip 

are due by Monday 4
th

 December. Cash or 

cheque payable to Our Lady’s School please. 

Child’s Purse 

A small child’s purse with a little bit of change 

in it has been handed into the school office. 

Please see Mrs Davenport if you think it 

belongs to your child. 

 

Next week at a glance: 
 

Monday 27
th

 November: 

Advent Art Day 
 

Wednesday 29
th

 November: 

Green Day 

Swimming Year 3 and 4 

Dance for reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
 

 
 

Have a wonderful weekend 

 

 Kate Madia  
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The children know that they need to work hard again this year to show 

the value of respect. They will receive respect tokens to go towards 
a whole class treat once their jar is full! 
 

 

 
Thunk of the week: 
(A beguiling question that stops you in your 
tracks and makes you think…) 

If you read a newspaper in the 

shop without buying it, is that 

stealing? 

THIS COMMITMENT. 

 

 

 

               

 


